
18 October 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Numeracy day is Friday 20th October.  All children are asked to bring in unwanted coins on 
that day.  This year proceeds are going to purchase additional numeracy materials.  
 
There will be no Irish Dancing class on Thursday 19th October.    
 
We look forward to holding our pumpkin carving competition.  Pumpkins are to be in school by 
Wednesday 25th October.  There will be a first, second and third overall prize and a first prize 
for each class sponsored by the PTA.  All pumpkins are to be clearly labeled and can be taken 
home on Friday 27th October.   
 
Our Hallowe’en Disco will be held on Thursday 26th from 6.30 pm – 8.00 pm.  Children can 
come to school on that day in fancy dress and wear fancy dress to the disco.  There will be a 
charge of £3 for the disco.  The disco is for children who attend this school only. 
 
All children will go home at 11 am on Friday 27th October.  Parent teacher meetings will take 
place on that day from 12 pm here in school.   
 
School will be closed week commencing Monday 30th October to Friday 3rd November and 
will re-open on Monday 6th November.    
 
The flu vaccine will be given by the School Health Team on Monday 6th November to all those 
who have opted to receive it.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 


